
For the record my name is Tabitha Arias, my pronouns are she/they  and I live in Marion county 

and district 21 

I live in Salem, House district 21 and have lived here for the past 18 years. 

 

September 14 2021 

 

Hello, I would start off by thanking the committee for all of the work that they have done. 

I know it is difficult to figure out and redistrict new lines, therefore I would like to show my input 

and support for redistricting Congress plan A, Senate Plan C, and House Plan C, due to the fact 

that this plan is the most inclusive to the low income and Bipoc community. Congress plan B, 

Senate Plan B, and House Plan B is the complete opposite and excludes people of color by 

clumping areas that are majorly governed by republicans and overwhelming low income 

communities and POC therefore suppressing their votes. 

 

I also don't  support Congressional Plans B, Senate Plan B, or House Plan B simply because 

these redistricting plans do not represent my community and do not do a good job in including 

everybodies votes and needs. 

 

Once again, thank you for your work and service on this important issue. These maps are a 

great start towards making equitable change, but Congress Plan A, Senate Plan C, and House 

Plan C, are the best maps that should be adopted onto the legislature.  

Please keep in mind what I have shared about my community when finalizing maps, and please 

do not adopt Map Plans B as they are harmful towards members of my community.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Tabitha Arias  

 

 


